
 
 ​ ​Hearts of Remembrance Video Tribute​  

*Please submit Google Form and email photos by Friday, December 11th. 

 
The East Greenwich Education Association and Lunch Bunch would like 

to take the opportunity to honor, remember, and pay tribute to our 

loved ones who are no longer with us this holiday season through our 

Hearts of Remembrance video tribute.   

 

If you would like to include a loved one in our tribute, please complete 

click the following link to complete the ​Hearts of Remembrance Video 

Tribute Form​ and email a picture of your loved one to Stacy Kuhen at 

kuhens@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us​ by ​Friday, December 11th​.   

 

***We will try our best to include all photographs that we receive 

in the tribute; however, there is no guarantee that pictures that 

are received ​after Friday, December 11th​ will be included in the 

video presentation.***  

 

We look forward to honoring, remembering, and paying tribute to our 

loved ones this holiday season.  The video will be shared via Realtime 

message and on our website on Thursday, December 17th.   

 

 

With gratitude,  

The East Greenwich Education Association & Lunch Bunch  

 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdhFGVKo7FII95vBFNDatd58eXS0L8b9hR_-emhromwiVLrkQ/viewform
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